The Lake Boon Commission
2/20/01 Meeting

Commission Members; Conray Wharff, John Toole and Cindy Curley present at
meeting which commenced at 7:35pm.

Lee Lyman from Lycott Associates presented the two recommended Lake
management solutions to the Officials of Stow and Hudson and interested
Residents.

The two Lake management programs are annual drawdown along with Herbicide
treatments.

All questions from the audience were answered.
The Commissioners unanimously voted to submit notices of intent to both Stow and
Hudson to request permission to conduct drawdown and chemical treatment of the

Lake.

The Meeting commenced at 9:30pm



